Munson Township Zoning Commission Meeting

Minutes of November 14, 2016

Chair Sandy Schultz called the meeting to order at 7:40 pm, with Sandy Schultz, Dennis Medica, and Kurtis Taylor present. Also present was Secretary, Kristen Bluemmel and Zoning Inspector, Tim Kearns. Lenore Pikus was absent.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Dennis Medica moved and Kurtis Taylor seconded to approve the minutes of September 20, 2016 as written, motion carried.

<u>CORRESPONDENCE</u> - none

ZONING INSPECTOR'S REPORT

The Zoning Inspector identified group homes as an area for the board to consider incorporating into the Zoning Resolution. The Township Trustees issued a moratorium on medical marijuana. The Supreme Court had a recent ruling that could impact political and/or temporary signs. Agrotourism is a new trend that might be worth incorporating into the Zoning Resolution.

The Zoning Inspector presented his report for November.

OTHER BUSINESS

The Board would like to send out a survey to other Geauga Zoning Boards to gather information for a possible Zoning Summit.

OTHER BUSINESS

The next scheduled meeting is Monday, December 5, 2016 at 7:00 pm.

Dennis Medica made a motion and Sandy Schultz seconded to adjourn the meeting at 9:17pm.

Sandy Schultz, Chair

Kristen Bluemmel, Secretary